
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

March 19, 1998 

 

To:   Stephanie Fawcett, Archivist, JFK Library 

 

From:  Irene Marr, Assassination Records Review Board 

 

Subject: Dept. of Justice Microfilm Reels returning to Kennedy Library 

 

The following 19 reels of DOJ microfilm are being returned  to the Kennedy Library.  The ARRB 

Staff has reviewed these reels and determined there to be no assassination related documents 

contained within them. 
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